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15th September 2011  
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 5/6 Football  
 
Year 5/6 football training (boys and girls) will take place after school on Thursdays, 3.20 – 
4.30pm, commencing next Thursday, 22nd September and will be run by Mr Tweeddell. 
  
Training will take place every week, regardless of the weather, unless you are notified by the 
school that it has been cancelled.  If the weather is bad, or it becomes too dark, too early, we 
will train in the hall. 
 
Your child will need an outdoor PE kit and, if they own them, football boots and shin pads.   
 
Those who wish to take part should make their way to Poplar classroom to get changed at the 
end of school and will need to be collected from outside the main entrance area at 4.30pm 
(the main entrance gates will be opened at approx 4.20pm). 
 
Please complete and return the slip below by Thursday, 21st, if your child would like to come 
along, to give us an idea of numbers. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Tweeddell 
Year 5 Teacher 
�…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

YEAR 5/6 FOOTBALL TRAINING 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………….……………………………….. Class ………………….….. 
 
My child would like to attend football training after school on Thursdays. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
 


